Wellington Academy North Cape November 2013 Newsletter

We are now online! www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/newsletter







Administrator's News.....

What an amazing time we had at our Fall Festival! We had the "Flintstones", "The Incredibles", & "Captain America & Company" just to name a few. There were also many beautiful princesses, some scary & not so scary monsters & even a hotdog. Be sure to check out all the awesome pictures from that night on our Facebook page. Everyone looked great! Thank you to all our parents & families that participated in our festival. We also appreciate all the generous donations of candy and baked goods. It is because of your generous donations that our evening was such a great success.

It is time for us to "Fall" into the month of November. This month we look forward to preparing for the holidays and fun-filled learning.

We would like to welcome a few new teachers to our Wellington family. Ms. Iris and Ms. Jennifer are now apart of our D2 classroom. They both join our program with early childhood experience & education, but most importantly, a love for children. We would like to welcome Ms. Melissa to our VPK A classroom, she is currently pursuing her Child Development Associate degree. We would also like to welcome Ms. Patti from our South Cape center. Ms. Patti has been teaching in the South Cape for over 6 years. We wish Ms. Liz all the best as she advances her career with Wellington Academy. Ms. Liz will be joining our Fort Myers location as an Assistant Director. We are very proud of Ms. Liz!

On a final note, thank you for sharing your amazing children with us. It is truly a privilege learning from them each & every day! Have a safe and happy holiday season!

Ms. Danielle and Ms. Tammy

Wellington Academy 1024 SE 10th Street Cape Coral, Fl 33990

Phone 239-574-8818

Open Weekdays 6:30 am to 6:00 pm

Email:

wellingtonacademyncc@embarqmail.com

Website:

www.wellingtonacademyschools.com

Daniellle Freeman-Director Tammy Yarter-Assistant Director

November 2013

November 2nd.....Ms. Ana's anniversary November 4th-15th..Canned food drive November 11th......No VPK only November 14th......Ms. Angie's birthday November 20th......Ms. Kenzie's birthday

November 21st......Fall feast all classes November 24th.....Ms. Haydee &

Ms. Ashley's birthday November 25th..Picture day Dev1 Dev2 &VPK only

November 26th...Picture day Dev 3 Dev4 & FT VPK

November 27th-29th... No VPK ONLY November 27th....Ms. Kathy's Birthday November 28th & 29th...Center closed Happy Thanksgiving!!!





Alex Barnes Abigail Boone Ceili Clark Zoe Coy Brian Holman **Izabel James** Madeline Laning Caden L'Heureux Isabella Morphy Derek Painter Jonah Rodriguez Gabriel Ross Leighandra Sigler Tristan Trapp Sophia Valverde Taleah Walters Aiden Zeis

We need your help!!!

We are in need of plastic grocery gags. We use the bags for many purposes. Thank you for your assistance. We could also use any Donations of paper bags for our Fall feast at the end of this month.



Please try to keep our parking lots safe for our students and families. We ask that our parents Use the enter sign to come into the parking lot & the exit located at the opposite side of the parking lot. We also ask that parents NOT PARK anywhere other than a designated parking spot.

Please don't forget that tuition is due the Friday BEFORE the week of attendance. Paying on time will ensure that a late fee is not applied to your account. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.





During this time of giving thanks and thinking of others, we begin our Annual canned food drive to help families less fortunate than ourselves. On Monday, November 4th, we will begin collecting canned food and non-perishable items. The items collected will be donated to a local organization. The drive will continue for two weeks. The class that collects the most items will win a pizza party for their classroom. Thank you for choosing to share with us in the joy of giving during this holiday season.

On Thursday, November 21st we will have our annual holiday feast with turkey and the trimmings. The children will make Native American and Pilgrim costumes and celebrate the first feast in STYLE!! The feast will take place during your child's lunch hour.



November Curriculum

This month's theme is.....
Families
Our letters for November are....
"Mm, Nn, Oo, Pp"
Our numbers and shapes for November are.....
"9 & !0"
"Triangle & Heart"
The colors of the month are.....
"Brown & Purple"

We want to THANK all of our parents and friends that brought in candy for our Fall festival. We had over 190 pounds of candy donated!! We could not have made this event the huge success it was without your generous help!

CLASSROOM NEWS

Developmental Ones

As always, October was lots of fun! Our Fall festival was a HUGE success. We love seeing our students and their families in their Halloween costumes. A BIG thank you to all of our parents who helped to make that possible with your generous donations. Now we turn our attention to the season of giving. Of course in November we celebrate Thanksgiving. It seems only appropriate that our theme for this month be "Families". Don't forget to bring in a family picture for our picture board if you already haven't done so. We will be reading books and doing lots of fun lessons centered around our theme of "families." We would like to welcome a sweet, beautiful new girl to our classroom, Gianna! We look forward to getting to know her and her family. Warm wishes to everyone for a wonderfully blessed Thanksgiving holiday!!

Developmental Two A

October was full of lots of fun! A HUGE thank you to those families that helped with donations of candy and treats for the children. Your kindness helped to make our Fall festival very special! We are super excited for the next month & all the fun activities we have planned. Please remember with the weather changing, your child should have an extra set of weather appropriate clothing in their cubbies. Make sure to label all items brought into the center. Please check our "Parent board" for any upcoming projects or donation requests. We know this month will be fun and exciting.

Developmental Two B

November is here!! This month we will be learning about giving thanks and about families. Please make sure everything in your child's cubby is labeled.; (blankets, sheets, extra clothes, etc.) It's that time again! We need to replenish our community wipes. We are asking that each student bring in a 200 count package of wipes. Thank you for your cooperation! We have lots of exciting learning activities and arts and crafts planned for this month. We look forward to a month of fun. Have a very happy Thanksgiving.

Developmental Three A

It has been such a fun month in our class! The month of November is going to be a very busy month for us. We will be talking about family, cultural diversity, animal families & of course what we are most thankful for. We are asking that you bring in a plain white t-shirt (no pockets) so we may begin decorating our shirts for our holiday program. Thank you for all that you do for our classroom. We greatly appreciate you!

Developmental Three B

It is so hard to believe that the holidays are upon us! The month of October flew by. The children had a blast doing all of our fall activities. We want to thank all of our wonderful parents that brought in donations. We are looking forward to November & celebrating families & togetherness. We are asking parents to bring in a plain white cotton shirt with no pockets for their child. We will be decorating the shirts for our annual holiday program. Please don't forget to label all your child's clothing & personal items. Thank you for sharing your child with us.

We are ready for an amazing month!

Developmental Four/VPK

Time has gone by so fast, can't believe November is already here. This month is filled with so many activities & learning fun! Please keep up all the great work on helping your student with his/her letter and number recognition. We want to thank all the parents for your generous donations. We appreciate you. We want to welcome Ms. Melissa to the VPK A classroom. Please make sure you are labeling all your child's belongings such as clothes, toys, and blankets.

Have a safe and happy Thanksgiving!

Wellington Academy will be CLOSED on Thursday, November 28th and Friday, November 29th in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday. We wish you family a wonderful holiday. Thank you for allowing our staff to spend time with their family and loved ones.

